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AUSTRALIA 

                           “For of him, and through him, and to him, are all things: to whom be glory for ever.  Amen.”  Romans 11:36 

 

JUNE  2017 

 
 
 “But now, O LORD, thou art our father; we are the clay, and thou our potter; and 
we all are the work of thy hand” (Isaiah 64:8).  Greetings in the precious name of God 
the Father, the Lord Jesus Christ, and the Holy Spirit. 
 
 Before traveling to the States, the Lord blessed us with grace to be able to move 
everything into a storage unit not too far from where we lived in Pearsall, including our 
vehicle, for which we are thankful.  Upon our return to Australia, we will move everything 
once again to a new residence as the Lord directs.  One of the blessings of moving is 
that it enables us to downsize and clear the house of unneeded items from time to time.  
And more importantly, it enables me to spread the Gospel in a new area.   
 
 We were also blessed with safe and uneventful travel back to the States.  
Although the travel is very tiring and there is always a period of recovering from jet lag, 
we are thankful to be able to be back for a time.   
 
 At present, we are happy for the opportunity to be able to visit with some of our 
family in New Mexico, while attending to some needed repair and maintenance to our 
travel trailer.  It serves as our home away from home when we are in the USA.  In 
addition, Cyd has been getting some medical tests done which have been ordered by 
her doctor before her upcoming appointment.  We are also making preparations to 
travel soon to visit with our home church in Michigan, and then on to attend to Cyd’s 
medical appointment. 
 
 Thank you for your continued love, prayers, encouragement, and support for the 
Lord’s work in Australia and Papua New Guinea. 
 
Love in Christ,  
Frank James 
 
 


